
 

NOTICE: Arizona Association of Health Plans 

(AzAHP) Update 
 

 

Dear Provider, 

The AHCCCS Credentialing Alliance has made enhancements to the AzAHP forms for 2020. The 

AzAHP form in addition to a current CAQH is required for all initial credentialing. The newest 

version of the forms will help ensure those providers requiring temporary credentialing are 

processed in a timely manner. Additionally, the form requests that OBGYN providers who perform 

detailed anatomic fetal ultrasound provide proof of 30 CME hours of training within this area. The 

credentialing team will be collecting this information starting February 2020. Note that this does 

not apply to Maternal/Fetal Medicine providers.   

*Important* 

• A delay in processing of your credentialing application may occur if older versions of the 

AzAHP are used. The most current version may be found on our website at: 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/providers/forms/ under “Request for Participation”.  

• Delays in processing will occur if your CAQH application is not updated and/or if 

disclosure questions are answered erroneously.  

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your Network Service Provider Performance 

Representative. 

 


